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MEDIA STATEMENT 

VAT PANEL REPORT 
 

 

The Chair of the Independent Panel of Experts for the review of the current list of VAT 

zero-rated items, Professor Ingrid Woolard, today requested from the Minister of 

Finance an extension of today’s deadline for the submission of its report. The Minister 

has agreed to extend the deadline from 31 July 2018 to 6 August 2018. The report will 

be made public soon thereafter. 
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